December 1l0th,

Sir Vincent Meredith,Bart.,
Bank of Nontreal,
Hontreal.

Dear Sir Vincent:-

Thank you very much for your
letter of December 7th with list of names
attached thereto.

1 am discussing this matter

with Dr. Hartin tomorrow and will let you know
the steps that are being taken.

Bver yours faithfully,




